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We’re nearly at the end of our school year for 2020/21, just two and a half 
days next week, then a nice summer break for everyone. 
Well done for surviving such a strange year (again)! We are sorry to see our Year 6s 
go, but as always, they are more than ready for their next stage in their learning 
journey, so we wish them well.
 I’d like to say thank you to all parents who have supported the school staff in all 
that they have had to respond to during this year, they have done a great job. Also 
,thanks to our Governors who support ‘unseen’ most of the time. Together we have
 done a great job – and we very much look forward to opening in the Autumn
 – until then, take care and have a lovely summer.

At the end 
of another 
very different 
school year, it 
is important 
to say how 
well everyone has 
done considering the 
circumstances. There certainly 
is a ‘lot of light’ at the end 
of the tunnel. The resilience 
and adaptability the William 
Stockton community has 
shown has been outstanding 
throughout and every single 
person should be proud 
of themselves. Well Done 
Everyone!
For our return in September 
(6th) we will continue to keep 
the same staggered starts, 
collection and entrances at 
the beginning of the year due 
to the ongoing uncertainty 
of the situation. Please look 
at the school website for the 
entrances and times as your 
child’s may change when they 
change year groups. Thank You 
Finally, I would like to 
wish everyone a fantastic, 
enjoyable, safe summer 
break.

September return
For our return on 6th September we will continue to keep the same 
staggered drop off and collection system at the beginning of the year 
due to the ongoing uncertainty of the situation. Please look at the 
school website for the drop off and collection times as your child’s 
may change when they change year groups. Thank You

Year 6 
A huge GOOD 
LUCK to our 
marvellous Year 
6 cohort as they 
move onto their 
new High Schools. 
Wearing the purple 
jumpers in our 
federation is a big 
responsibility and 
they have carried it 
off extremely well. 
Good Luck, work 
hard and go for it!

Sad to see you go!
With sadness, 3 members of staff are leaving 
us this year. Mrs Boyd, Mr Millington and Miss 
Walker are unfortunately moving on to new 
jobs. Everyone would like to thank them for 
their dedication and hard work during their 
time at William Stockton. We wish them all 
the very best for the future; they will all be 
deeply missed.

Staggered finish times 
(Wednesday 21st):
Nursery/Reception- 1pm
Year 1 - 1.15pm
Year 2 - 1pm
Year 3/Year 4 - 1.15pm
Year 5/Year 6 - 1pm



WHAT A FABULOUS WEEK!WHAT A FABULOUS WEEK!

SUMMER READING CHALLENGESUMMER READING CHALLENGE
Olympic 

summer homework

As the Olympics in Japan are 

fast approaching, we wanted to

 give the children the opportunity to 

create something wonderful, during 

the summer, to be displayed in school 

on their return. This will be sent home 

as a paper copy, as an assignment

 on Google Classroom, or

 available on the class page 

of the website. 


